NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Johnson Announces Grant For Babylon Public Library

OWEN H. JOHNSON  June 13, 2007

State Senator Owen H. Johnson (4th Senate District, Babylon), Chairman of the Finance

Committee, recently announced that the has secured a $50,000 state grant for the Babylon
Public Library to upgrade the library’'s computer servers, public computers, broadband width

and wireless capabilities.

The Senator is shown presenting the library with a replica check to secure these computer
upgrades. Pictured, from left to right: are Library trustees Toni Mulle and Dorothy
O'Sullivan; Senator Johnson; Library Director Marina Sullivan and Library Trustee Andy

Calimano.



